
 

 

 
 

 

 

January 17, 2008 

 

Compliance Certification Services 

Certification Division 

47173 Benicia Street 

Fremont, CA 94538 

USA 

 

 

To whom it may concern:   

 

I, the undersigned, hereby authorize Ms. Claire Hoque /Application Examiner of 

Compliance Engineering Services, Inc., d.b.a. Compliance Certification Services and 

hereafter referred to as CCS, to act on our behalf in submitting our application for the FCC 

equipment authorization. 

 

I, the undersigned, hereby certify that we are not subject to a denial of federal benefits, that 

includes FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 

U.S.C. 853(a).  

 

 

This authorization is valid until further written notice from Sierra Wireless. 

 

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 
Ying Wang 

Staff Regulatory Specialist 

 


